
 

 
 

24th February 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Art/Craft Club Class 2 

 
Art/Craft Club sessions for Class 2 will start on Tuesday 28th February until 28th March 2023 (5 
weeks).  The club will start at 3.30pm and end at 4.20pm, children are to be collected from the main 
school entrance.   
 
We are running this club voluntarily but ask for a £2.50 per session contribution towards costs, this 
£12.50 is payable in advance via your child’s IRIS account (Art/Craft Club) and helps us to buy more 
resources for future sessions.   
 
The club will be held in the classroom but is strictly limited to 12 children due to resources already 
purchased and to enable us to work with the children in 2 small groups.  The payment system is 
limited to 12 places as well so to book a place just make payment as this produces us a list of 
attendees, if you can’t book a place on IRIS, it means all the places are taken but we will continue 
again next half term. 
 
If your child is booked into our afterschool club for the late session on the day of Art/Craft Club, then 
their food will be saved for them.   
 
If your child is interested in attending the club, please complete the payments via IRIS app as soon as 
possible.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Miss Horden and Mrs Keightley  


